Bord Memorandum
Pleandla ABP Ref: ABP-318683-23

To: Alaine Clarke, Senior Planning Inspector

From: Lauren Griffin Executive Officer

Re: Proposed demolition of all existing waste processing buildings on site and
construction of a new modernised multi-processing facility at Panda
Waste, Ballymount Road Upper, Ballymount, Dublin 24.

Date: 29 May 2024
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Submissions/observations received from third parties in relation to the
application have been circulated to the applicant for information only on the 20t
February 2024.

Following an assessment of the submissions the Inspector to advise the
section to request comments from the applicant regarding the
submissions/observations . At this juncture the inspector may also indicate if
any further information is required from the applicant or from any other party.
Any request for further information to be approved by the ADP.

Following receipt of any further information from the applicant, the Inspector to
advise if the information is significant. If the further information is deemed to be
significant the applicant is required to publish notice of the significant
information to enable further submissions/observations to be made on the

application.
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4. Oral hearing request determination to be made following an assessment of all

information received. Oral hearing requests have not been received for this

development.
Record dates and hours details for timesheet for approval by ADP or DOP.

6. Form 6 to be signed following discharge of file.
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